
 

Welcome to this weeks Newsletter. We hope you are all keeping safe and
well. Please note that our Freephone Helpline 1800 359 359 is open from
9am - 7pm Monday to Thursday and 9am - 5pm on Fridays. If you wish to
avail of our Nurse led call back service please phone the Helpline to
arrange a call. 

Irish Chamber Orchestra have teamed up with the legendary singer Johnny

Logan to produce a wonderful charity single to help raise vital funds for

Parkinson’s Association of Ireland (PAI) & ICO’s free education programmes.

Chris Rea’s classic ‘Driving Home for Christmas’ is performed by Irish Chamber

Vocals: Johnny Logan and Produced & Arranged by Jimmy Smyth.

The single costs €5 and is available to download here:

http://ow.ly/OJTv50GNuHE

One of Ireland’s foremost painters, Robert Ballagh has designed the artwork for

the single.

See here for details: https://www.irishchamberorchestra.com/driving-home-for.../

YPI Branch News
Our YPI Branch is made up of members from across all our local branches who

were diagnosed with PD before 60 years of age. We have approx. 200 members

and each month five new members join on average.

We surveyed our YPI members in August and sought feedback on what they

would like in the way of services. We also invited people to help form a new YPI

Committee and are delighted that so far eight people have volunteered their

time and experience.

The Committee has now met a number of times in the past few weeks and are

using the survey findings and their own experiences of living with PD to shape

their short and medium term plans.

They will shortly issue an invite to all YPI members to a zoom call to introduce

themselves. Plans include getting the private Facebook group up and running

again, continuing providing classes online as before and extending the use of

zoom to other activities while face-to-face meetings are not possible..

A new YPI Newsletter will keep members informed and they will arrange regular

zoom webinars with invited speakers. They will also focus attention on people

who are newly diagnosed with a special webinar to address their questions and

concerns.

The YPI Committee are: Edel Shaw (Offaly), Geraldine Callanan (Limerick),

Gillian Archbold (Wicklow), Izaskun El Busto Saenz (Meath), Jerome Maume

(Cork), Kieran Connolly (Dublin), Michael Lawlor (Dublin), Tony Groome (Dublin)

Cork Branch News
Dear All,

This coming Monday we have the honour of meeting PAI's new fulltime
Parkinson's Nurse Specialist, Lisa Wynne. Lisa will be out lining her new role

within PAI, and how having her onboard will benefit you. Lisa will be familiar to

those who use the Duodopa pump, as that was her specialist area of

knowledge. This is a great step forward for all members of PAI and us here in

Cork.

Tony Wilkinson, www.corkparkinsons.ie is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom

meeting.

topic: CPA Connect meeting

Time: Nov 22, 2021 11:00 AM Cork

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81966714814?

pwd=ZjducCt4YkVocnM2UVlaRmphdjNzUT09

Meeting ID: 819 6671 4814

Passcode: 400502

Dear Members,
The InCARE project (co-funded by the European Union) team is inviting you to

share your point of view through a general population survey on experiences,

attitudes, and expectations on long-term care. The collected data will be made

available for research and non-profit purposes to those interested. 

The survey takes approximately 15 minutes to complete. For more information

and to complete the survey, click on the following

link: https://lse.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6nc3RoO51iB0Bng 

Background 
Ensuring all those who need it have access to high quality, affordable long-term

care, in particular home-care and community-based services, is a major

challenge throughout Europe and at the global level. Policy debates are ongoing

on how to shape long-term care systems in the future: it is essential that people

are given a voice and this survey will contribute to it. 

The study team would like to understand how people view care for older people

with support needs. How do they want those close to them or themselves to be

looked after, should they need it? What are their experiences with receiving or

providing care? And what are their expectations for the future? 

Findings from this study will be used to raise awareness of the challenges faced

by older people with care needs and their families, and to advocate for policies

that can support them.  

Regards     

Carol Rogan PhD

Scientific Project Manager

Dementia Research Network Ireland
MIRA Office 4, Mercer's Institute for Successful Ageing

St. James's Hospital, Dublin 8
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John Noonan, Joe Dore, Mike Stokes, Denis O'Grady, Margaret O'Sullivan,

Miriam O'Grady and Una Anderson Ryan 

Tony Noonan and his family bring joy and happiness to thousands of visitors

each year which is all in aid of charity. This year Parkinson's Association of

Ireland will benefit from funds raised.

What started as a small way to raise funds for charity has fast become an

incredible success beyond our wildest dreams. In that time together, with the

kindness and generosity of all of our supporters, we have raised over €250,000

in cash / non-cash donations and sponsorship. All of this would not have been

possible without the people and our sponsors who kindly donate each year. Also

in that timeframe since the launch of "Energia's Most Christmassy Home" in

2016, we won in 2016, were runners-up in 2017, and Champions again in 2019

winning a grand total of €9000 for charity. But again this was made possible by

the people who voted for us and supported us. Keep an eye on Tony's FB page (

Tony Noonan's Christmas Lights) for information on how to vote.

Great News!! 
The Parkinson’s Association would like to welcome nurse Lisa Wynne on to our

staff. Lisa will be working with us in a full-time capacity. Lisa started on our team

on November 8th.

Our Freephone Helpline 1800 359 359 is open from 9am – 7pm Monday to

Thursday and 9am – 5pm on Fridays. If you wish to avail of our Nurse led call

back service, please phone the Helpline to arrange a call.


